
Sunday Worship 

Worship / 10:30 AM 

Devotional / 5:00 

“Better Prayer Thru Marriage” 

Scripture Reading: 1 John 5: 13-15 

David Gray 

 Long Term Prayers: Jennifer—Stephanie 
Jetton’s sister (cancer), Marcia Riggs, Barbara 
Girod, Eddie Whitchurch Jr.,  Jordan Brandt - 
Barbara Vaughan's Granddaughter (heart 
transplant), Kristi Lepek—friend of Marlana 
Lingle (heart issues),                                        

Lane Hetherington (cancer),                                       
Jim Westoff  (cancer), Ellie Goldston, Michael 
Ashbrook, Fredde Path, Toni O'Neal, Dianna 
Hickman (herniated & bulging disks in back/
neck) & Barbara Vaughan  
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• Terry O’Shields is in the hospital receiv-
ing IV antibiotics for osteomyelitis. Pray-
ers for his full recovery. 

• Gloria Hardaway fell at her house last 
Sunday. She was released from St. John 
& is recovering at home with her daugh-
ter Jackie. Prayers for Ms. Gloria’s full 
recovery. 

• Jessie Tarron, Mary Blansett’s sister, had 
triple bypass last Friday. Prayers the 
procedure went well & for Jessie’s full 
recovery. 

• Sonny Pulliam’s surgery went well. Pray-
ers for his complete recovery. 

• Eddie Whitchurch will have surgery Jan-
uary 28th. Prayers for a successful pro-
cedure & good results. 

 
 
 
Missions:  Brandon & Katie Price (Ukraine) & 
Cambodia Christian Ministries 

 

Last Week’s Contribution $5,866 

Contribution thru Dec.     $284,785 

Special Contributions        $ 

Mark 10                                $193.60 

Ukraine                                 $1,250 

Cambodia                             $1,200 

Budget thru Dec.               $251,920 

Weekly 2025 Budget         $5,288    

ONLINE GIVING 

Members can setup donations online. 

glenpoolchurchofchrist.com/donate 

Welcome 
Guests & 
Visitors 

We are so happy to have you join us today! Please fill out a 
guest card & put it in the collection plate so we can have a 
record of your attendance. We have a cry room available if 
needed. One of our greeters would be happy to direct you. 

1/12: Office closed for MLK 
Jr. Day 

1/26 PM: Glenwood Devo  

1/26 PM: Chili Cook-Off Fel-
lowship Meal @6 

The office will be closed tomorrow in observance 
of Martin Luther King Jr. Day. 



Join us next Sunday at 3:30PM at the 
Glenwood Skilled Nursing Facility for 
a wonderful opportunity to visit, sing 
& worship with the residents.  

Classes for All Ages 

Sunday / 9:30 AM 

Sunday / 5:00 PM 

Wednesday / 7:00 PM 

Get Involved 

Find a program or area of service   

below and ask how you can help. 

ELDERS 

Todd Khoury 

Devon Prescott 

MINISTERS 

David Gray, Preaching Minister 

DEACONS 

Joshua Harris, Young Families 

Dennis Robinson, Inventory 

Bruce Rothell, Missions & Evangelism 

Steven Wetzel, Fellowship 

CHILDREN’S COORDINATOR 

Debbie Whitchurch 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR  

Jessica Khoury 

BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 

1/19 Jesse & Eleanor Philippe 

1/20 David & Jan Gray 

1/21 Ryan & Jennifer  

McCafferty 

1/29 Nancy Riggs 

1/29 Todd Khoury 

1/30 Gabe Harris 

1/30 Devon Prescott 

New Life Group Lists are on the 
white board in the foyer. 
Life Groups resume in February  

Ox & Isaiah—Know there are 
66 books in the Bible 

Cruz Martinez—Can say the 
10 Commandments 

• CarePortal: Connor & Madeleine Albers 

• Nursing Home Devo: Bruce Rothell  

Every 4th Sunday at 3:30PM 

• Ladies Midweek Bible Study:  

                  Earline Lierly & Jennifer Wetzel,                                   

                    Every 3rd  Wednesday at 10AM 

• Ladies Outreach:  

                  BJ Neal & Carolyn Prescott 

• Mark 10: Debbie Whitchurch 

Everyone is invited to stay for our 
Annual Chili Cook-Off Sunday Jan-
uary 26th following evening ser-
vice! 
Bring your best chili for a chance 
to win a prize. There is a sign-up 
sheet for sides & desserts.  

2024 Contribution Statements will be 
emailed at the end of the month. If your 
email address has changed or you require 
a printed copy, please let the office know.  

Wednesday January 29th is a 5th 
Wednesday which means we will 
have a singing night in the auditori-
um, no Bible classes.  


